
Are you interested in taking
KRC’s Person-Centered

Thinking Training?

What you will learn:

Upcoming Dates:

Registration Information:

June 24th & June 25th, 2024 
from 8am to 4pm.

This is a  2-Day Training.
Participants MUST register to
attend.
Training will be held at KRC in the
Malibu Room.
Seats are Limited

The Core Concept of Person-
Centered along with other skills
that will help anyone supporting
others, to have more meaningful
conversations and discover
valuable information that can lead
to better supports.  

How to create a One-Page
Descriptions to complement
Person-Centered Plans.

How Person-Centered Practices
can support people to have more
Positive Control over the lives they
desire.

Free for Individuals/Families and
Vendors of Kern Regional Center.

Must attend BOTH DAYS to receive
a Certificate of Completion.

CEU’s available for GH and ARF
Administrators. 

Email:
Krctraining@kernrc.org

 


